
What’s the Buzz?
October 20, 2023

Hornets,

It’s hard to believe it’s already October. The temperature may be cooling and the leaves may be
turning, but, as you can see, the Haviland Hive is still buzzing with activity. The plans for our
Halloween celebration are enclosed for your review. Please note that Preschool will have a
different schedule for Halloween festivities. That information is being mailed separately to those
families.

If your child has a doctor or dentist appointment during the school day, please be aware that
your student may be missing lunch. Please check with your child’s teacher before your
appointment so you can plan to feed him/her before returning to school.

From the PTA - Spirit Wear Order confirmations went out - If you DID NOT receive an email
confirmation for your spirit wear order, please email haspta@gmail.com .

● 10.20 - Haunted Haviland 6:00 - 6:30 pm Sensory Time; 6:30 - 8:00 Open to the Public.
Food donations are for entry to the event.

● 10.27 - Run-a-Thon 9:30 am - Parents are invited to cheer their runners on from across
the street.

● 10.31 - Halloween Parade 1:00 pm - Parents are invited to watch the parade.
● 11.1 - PAJAMA DAY!!!
● 11.1 - PBIS Character Education Assembly
● 11.6 - Pedestrian Safety Assembly (Safe Routes to School)
● 11.8 - WALK to SCHOOL EVENT - All families are invited and encouraged to walk to

school. Ask your children to share their knowledge of pedestrian safety along the way.
● 11.8 - Early Dismissal for All Students
● 11.8 - 2nd Grade Veteran Meet -n Greet (students only)
● 11.9-11.10 - School Closed
● 11.14 - PBIS Silver Diner Fundraiser 5:00 - 8:00 pm sponsored by the PTA
● 11.14 - HAS Picture Retakes
● 11.16 - Kindergarten Spectacular! @ 9 am in the cafeteria - Parents and Guardians are

invited to attend. Pre-registration is requested.

Best,

Mrs. Barbie Ledyard

Bee Safe. Bee Responsible. Bee Respectful.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/13tfM2uGDIMDQYDBzGtFhTJV3XH3_vy85j0-MsztSXXc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:haspta@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eE_VChPtziyUC6vspPCryH7EUavrVcTf/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/13tfM2uGDIMDQYDBzGtFhTJV3XH3_vy85j0-MsztSXXc/edit
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Bee Safe. Bee Responsible. Bee Respectful.


